Transitional restrictions

for Perth & Peel

Starting 6:00pm, Friday 5 February

until 12:01am, Sunday 14 February

Pending ongoing testing results
and expert health advice

NOTE: the South West will return immediately to
pre-lockdown conditions at 6:00pm Friday 5 February

Under WA’s post-lockdown transition plan, stay-at-home rules
will be lifted, but the following interim restrictions will apply:
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All businesses and venues which
closed can re-open, except for the
casino and nightclubs.

Playgrounds can reopen.

The 4 square metre capacity rule
will be in place for most venues.

Maximum of 150 people applies to:

- patrons at hospitality, entertainment
and fitness venues (excluding staff)

- people at weddings and funerals

- people at community sport

Seated service may recommence
for hospitality venues.

Dancing only permitted for weddings
and dance studios.

Schools will reopen.

Term 1 at WA public schools will
commence Monday 8 February.
Masks required for staff at all schoals,
and for students in secondary schools.
Masks are not required for primary
school students.

Teachers may remove masks while
conducting a class.

Private gatherings

Masks

Private indoor and outdoor
gatherings limited to 20 people.

Masks required in public, including
at work, except for vigorous outdoor
exercise or if exempt.

Health and Aged Care

Travel

Elective surgery will return to
normal arrangements.

Visitors and clinical students permitted
at hospitals.

Visits at aged and disability facilities
remain restricted to compassionate
grounds.

Leaving the Perth-Peel region is
restricted to essential purposes.
Travel for work purposes is permitted,
including for FIFO workers.

People leaving the Perth-Peel region
are required to wear masks until

14 February.



